
Visit  of  Association  of
Missing Persons to OHR
A  delegation  of  the  “Association  of  Missing  Persons  from
Bugojno”  (“Udruga  obitelji  odvedenih  Bugojanskih  ratnih
zatocenika”), made up of family members of missing persons,
visited  the  Office  of  the  High  Representative  today,
explaining  the  association’s  case  and  requesting  the  High
Representative’s assistance.. .
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